
Zone G6 Council Meeting 

Branch 95  SMITHS FALLS 

Sunday September 8, 2024 

 

1.  The meeting was called to order at 11:00 by Vice-Chair, George Wood. 

2.  Opening Ceremonies as determined by Ritual approved by Dominion Command. 

3. The meeting was declared open for business by Vice-Chair, George Wood 

4. Moved by Bob Atkinson, seconded by Kevin Francis to adopt the agenda and permit deviations.    

 Carried. 

5. Zone Commander, Rob Madore welcomed us to Zone Council and thanked everyone for 

 attending.  He hoped the meeting will run nice and smooth. 

6. Host President, Bruce Irvine welcomed us to Branch 95 thanks everyone for attending and 

informed us we would be served a delicious lunch. 

7. Moved by Bob Atkinson, seconded by Mary-Jo Gauthier that the Zone Council minutes of 

 March 2024  be adopted.  Carried.  There was no business arising from the minutes. 

8. All reports were deferred to the afternoon Convention. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Motion: Made by Stan Lasenba that the Sports Fee Structure be changed: 
1. Zone Sports to $10.00 per person and $40.00 per team (golf is not affected), 
2. Teams advancing to District, Zone pay all entries fees to District, and  
3. Zone Sports subsize Branches $100.00 per person for members going on to Provincial.  

Seconded by Barry Pascoe.  Carried 
 

  

 

 

 Next Council Meeting  Sunday March 9, 2025 

      Branch 395 Lanark 

 

 Motion for adjournment by Bob Atkinson, seconded Barry Pascoe.  Carried. 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 Zone Commander    Secretary  
 Rob Madore     Claire Husson    


